
Agenda for GOGA GMP Steering Committee 
Thursday, March 26, 2009 
Fort Mason, Building 201, Golden Gate Room, 1:00 pm to 5:00 pm 
 
 
Item 1. Proposed Zoning Changes  
Objective:  To review and decide about proposed zoning changes for Muir Woods NM    
    Alternative 3. 
 
Background: Camino del Canyon: At the last meeting the cultural resource office recommended 
changes in zoning to preserve Hillwoods school, druids, and Watts library. In addition, there is a 
proposal at Muir Woods NM to replace sensitive zone on the northeast side to Interpretive 
Corridor . Should Fitzgerald Marine Reserve be zoned sensitive?  
 
 
Item 2. Format for Presenting the Alternatives in the GMP 
Objective: To decide on the format for how the alternatives will be displayed in the GMP.  
 
Background: The DSC team has been approached by various park managers with 
recommendations regarding how the alternatives should be displayed in the GMP. An opportunity 
to discuss and then decide on the format is needed now in order to appropriately direct the 
editors. 
 
Item 3. Staffing Levels of Draft Alternatives 
Objective: To refine the approach to identifying staffing levels, FTEs and associated costs for  
    each alternative. 
 
Background: There has been a need for some additional guidance in how to determine staffing 
levels for each alternative. First, in order to compare alternatives and to meet NPS standards the 
GMP needs to: 1) identify total number of FTEs; 2) identify the costs of labor; 3) address why the 
staffing levels are changed (what are the positions going toward). What’s happening in the 
alternative that would influence staffing needs. Ned to document our rationale. 
 
Item 4. Alternatives for Boundaries 
Objective: To agree on the approach and concept for addressing future boundary changes   
    for each alternative.  
 
Background: Over the last two years the planning team has developed an approach for how 
boundary changes and acquisitions would be addressed for each alternative. Now is the time to 
review and refine the boundary alternatives to reflect the recent decisions. Is there just one 
alternative common to all or one for each alternative? 
 
 
Note: Carrying Capacity work needs to be submitted to Kerri by April 3, 2009. Kerri will prepare a draft for 
steering committee review scheduled for April 23, 2009. 
 
 
 
 


